
GRAHAM JAMES PRIMARY ACADEMY 

          

Dear Parents, 

 

Key Stage 2 (Yr3-Yr6) Christmas Lunch 

 

Arrangements are being made for the children’s Christmas lunch which 

will take place on Friday 13th December.  I have to advise you that 

there will be no alternative menu for this day.  The children can, of 

course, bring a packed lunch if they wish. Normal arrangements apply 

for children in receipt of free school meals. 

 

As cook needs to place orders please reply to this email by Friday 29th 

November.  Alternatively, you can write a note or simply tell Mrs 

Tolan-Wheeler or Mrs Steel. 

     

Yours sincerely, 

 

Petra Back 

Head Teacher   

................................................................................................................... 

To: info@grahamjamesprimary.thurrock.sch.uk 

 

Christmas Lunch Friday 13th December 

 

* I would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch *.  

(Halal Turkey will be available as option) 

Please state if you wish to have a vegetarian option (Quorn) 

* I will provide my child with a packed lunch. 

* My child will come home for lunch 

 

* Please delete as appropriate 

 

Name of child .........................................................  Class……….  

 

Signed ................................................................. Parent/Guardian 


